
From: Nina Hearne
Sent: 15/02/2024 1:37:00 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Mod2023/0684

Hi there

I'm a business owner in Palm Beach and would like to express my support for The Joey to
extend their operation hours to include dinners at the newly opened venue.

If you'd like to discuss please feel free to contact me on

Many thanks,

Nina Hearne
Founder I Hearth Co.




